
OSHClub News 
Before School / After School Care Program  
 

TERM 1 Week 5 - Outside of School Hours Care 

Hello to the parents and carers of our Newington Wyvern House OSHClubers  

 
Booking and Enrolment Reminders 
Thank you to all parents who have been booking their children in prior to attending 
OSHClub before and after school care. By booking in advanced you are helping us provide 
your children with the safest quality care. 
 
If you have not enrolled your child but they are using the service - even on a one off basis - 
you MUST create a free online enrolment through www.oshclub.com.au. If you are asking 
your unenrolled child to attend OSHCLub before or after school, it is vital that we have;  
your immediate contact details, emergency contact details, medical history details, 
dietary requirements and the names of people who you give permission to, to pick up your 
child. This information is essential in case of emergency and is vital for us to have so we can 
best care for your child/ren. Thank you for your cooperation with this very important  
matter.  
 
Medical Updates 
Thank you to the parents who have been assisting us with the updating of asthma and 
anaphylaxis forms. We will be changing the asthma forms again within the next few  
months (in accordance with NSW law) and appreciate you taking the time to sign off  
on your child’s new medical forms once this process begins. 
 
If your child no longer has a medical issue that is still specified on their enrolment, please 
remove this information from their enrolment as soon as possible. This will save us 
chasing you for unnecessary medical documents. Thank you for your help with this  
important issue.  
 
Immunisation Records 
Thank you to the parents who have been submitting their child’s immunisation record. This 
is a requirement of enrolled children at OSHClub and we urge you to submit one as soon as  
possible, if you haven’t already. You will need to provide us with our own copy as we do 
not access them from your child’s school enrolment. You can email photos or scans of 
the document at oshclub.newington@gmail.com. Alternatively you can text a photo of  
the document to 0428 131 700 and we will print the immunisation form for you. We can  
also photocopy originals onsite if necessary. We will be providing parents with further  
information regarding NSW immunisation laws, so please take time to read through this 
when you are at the service.  
 
Recycled Play 
At OSHClub we are teaching our boys the importance of the 3 R’S: Reduce, Reuse,  
Recycle. If you have any old trash that could be our treasure, we will gratefully reuse and 
recycle them at our program.  We are presently hoping to build a collection of costumes  
and props to help the boys extend their imaginative play.  
 
Board games and sports equipment are always popular as well, and any donations small  
or large will be dearly loved and greatly appreciated by both staff and students at OSHClub 
Wyvern House. Thank you for your generosity if you are able to help us out. 

http://www.oshclub.com.au/
mailto:oshclub.newington@gmail.com
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The Three R’s: Recent Art Adventures  
Last week we centred our program around sustainable practices, such as using recycled  
materials to create new toys. The boys loved this activity and developed a robot world  
from old foil rolls, cereal boxes and plastic packaging. Photos of these creative pursuits are 
available below. Enjoy!  
 

  
 

      
 
Above: The boys enjoying making their recycled robot creations at after school care. 
Below: This week’s activities at OSHClub. 
 
If you have any suggestions regarding your child’s activities at before and after school care, 
Please don’t hesitate to tell Pamela or myself  
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Before Care 
Activities 

BSCS 
Kids Choice 

           BSCS 
Kids Choice  

BSCS 
Kids Choice 

         BSCS 
Kids Choice  

BSCS 
Kids Choice 

 
After Care 
Activities 

Magic Word 
Mascots & Bin 

Ball 

Paddle Pop Stick 
Creations & 

Soccer 

 
Piper Cleaner 
Inventions & 

Indoor Cricket 
 

Building Boats 
& Dodge Ball 

Leadership 
Development 

Sports & 
Moulded 
Monsters 

Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0428 131 700 

Coordinator: Eleanor Whale 

2IC: Pamela Alvarado 

OSHClub Assistants: Stephen O’Sullivan and Natalya Heidler 

OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000  

 

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an 

account online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via 

your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the 

program. 

 

http://www.oshclub.com.au/

